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Internships 
The Board of Trustees recognizes the need to provide training opportunities for 
prospective administrators.  Internships for those who are in the process of acquiring 
administrative credentials shall be considered and approved by the Superintendent on 
an individual basis.  
Policy History: 
Adopted on:   December 9, 1997 


